Administration — City Manager’s Office
117 N Molalla Avenue | PO Box 248 | Molalla, Oregon 97038
Phone: (503) 829-6855 Ext. 291 | Fax: (503) 829-3676

October 25, 2024

From: Dan Huff, City Manager
To: Citizens of Molalla

At the October 23, 2024 City Council meeting, Mayor Keyser made an announcement regarding the Executive
Session held prior to the Regular Meeting. This announcement was specific to the lease renewal/ potential
property acquisition discussions with Molalla River School District. It was stated at the meeting that materials
related to the statement would be available by the end of day, October 25" at 5:00pm.

Included in this memo are the following documents:

e Executive Session Announcement made by Mayor Keyser on October 23, 2024

e Fox Park & Molalla Public Library Fact Sheet

e 2024 Timeline of Events Related to MRSD Property Acquisition of Fox Park/Library — Packet Attached
e Q& A: Why has the City of Molalla spent this much money on property the City does not own?

e Fox Park & Molalla Library Expenditures from 1997 — 2024

We ask that community members ask questions on the Molalla Current, under “Just the Facts — Open Question
& Answer Forum”, so all community members can review the same response. The City does not respond to

messages on Facebook or other social media platforms. A link to Molalla Current is provided here:

https://current.cityofmolalla.com/what-the-fact

Thank

Dan Huff
City Manager

cc: Molalla City Council
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